
Subject: Thank You for Your Grant Application 

Dear [Applicant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to express our sincere 

gratitude for your recent application for the [Name of Grant]. We truly 

appreciate the time and effort you put into your proposal.  

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that your 

application was not selected for funding in this cycle. The decision was 

challenging due to the high volume of outstanding and innovative 

proposals we received. 

We want to acknowledge the hard work and passion evident in your project. 

Please do not hesitate to apply for future grants, as we value the 

potential impact of your ideas and encourage continued pursuit of your 

goals. 

Thank you once again for your interest and dedication. We wish you 

success in all your future endeavors. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Organization's Name] 


